
Minutes NPCBC Committee Meeting 
2.30pm 9th September 2021 via Zoom 

 
Attendees:  Deane Skelton, Lyn Muller, Tony Murcott, Frances Corcoran, Maggie Garnham, Coby  

  Slager, Pam Livingston 

Apology: Jenny Cleaver 

 Item Action 

1 Meeting called to discuss NZBA Advisory No16 regarding club's 

re-opening at Level 2 post Covid lockdown. 

Main points are: 

Bridge clubs are not public venues the 2-metre rule does not apply 

1. Indoor limited to 50 people. Directors are excluded. 

2. Scanning or record keeping is required.  

3. Mask wearing in public indoor areas.  

Guidelines for a return to face to face bridge:  

1. Club sessions limited to own members subject to points 1-3 above 

2. Hosting of scheduled tournaments is strongly discouraged 

3. Maintain good hygiene practices- sterilizing hands, washing hands, coughing, 

or sneezing into your elbow, cleaning surfaces 

6. If drinks are provided everyone must be seated to be served.  

7. No intermingling between defined spaces. eg when entering, leaving, or going 

to the bathroom.  

If you symptoms or feel unwell, stay at home, and seek medical advice, have a 

test. 

 

 

 

2 Club play 

• Proposal: One day session on Friday and one evening session on Wednesday 

open to all players, non handicap. Commencing with an evening session on 

Wednesday 15th. 

• Entry limited to 24 pairs, all to pre-enter via club e-mail or phone to Coby. 

Partnership entries will be called for 3 days prior with a cut off at lunchtime 

the day before. Wait list of extra players who will be given preference the 

following session. 

• Extra sessions can be added if numbers are warranted 

• All competitions and current programme are suspended 

• Directors to be discussed with Reeve, Johann is willing to direct 

• Dealing to be DW Helen, require 28 boards 

• Usual table money applies 

• All players to wear a mask, scan and santitise on entry 

• Water only will be available, put your own mugs in the dish washer. The bar 

will be closed 
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3 BBO programme: 

• Current programme, supported by the club will continue ie Sunday 7pm, 

Tuesday 1pm and Thursday 7pm 

• Directors to be compensated with $50 per session. To be informed 

 

 

 

Pam 



• Fee of $3 pp will be advised 

• Novice competition discussed. This wasn't supported last year so decided not 

to proceed 

3 Bridge Buddy/coaching sessions 

Sunday and Tuesday sessions can continue with L2 restrictions and masks 

 

 

4 Publicity: 

• Announcement will be issued via Webpage and FaceBook. Explain that the 

Committee will continue monitoring the situation and will keep the 

membership informed 

• The next Government advisory on Monday 13th September and the situation 

will be re-assessed at this time 

 

 

 Meeting closed at 3:20 pm  

Next meeting 7pm Monday September 20th at clubrooms 

 


